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As an inhabitant of the Puget Sound region, I am deeply concerned about the Cooke aquaculture
permit. There are essential details and plans that have been left out of the application, and the
complete application should be approved by all the local and tribal governments that would be
impacted by this proposal. Finally, the potential for serious environmental consequences in open
water net pen aquaculture has to be carefully considered and mitigated. Thank you.


